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Raymond Beach Ordinance 

Adopted June 5, 2018 
 
HISTORY 
 

• March 14, 1970, Town Meeting Article 51, the Town of Raymond voted to accept the use 
of “Jones Beach”. 

 

• May 19, 1984, Town Meeting Article 23, the Town of Raymond voted to adopt rules for 
use of “Jones Beach” and Crescent Beach.  Also, in Article 24, the Town voted on parking 
restrictions. 

 

• March 18, 2000, Town Meeting Articles 11 and 12, the Town of Raymond voted to execute 
a long-term agreement and a license agreement with Maine Department of Transportation 
and Maine Department of Inland Fisheries for the “Jordan Bay boat launch and beach 
area” which includes the responsibility for ongoing management and operation of the 
facility. 

 

• June 6, 2000, the Board of Selectmen voted to change the name of the beach facility to 
“Raymond Beach.” 

 

• August 2000, the parking area and boat launch opened, but the beach was not opened 
until the Summer of 2001. 

 

• 2002, Lighting was added to the parking lot. 
 
 
OWNERSHIP & MANAGEMENT 
 

• Maine Department of Inland Fisheries – Owner 

• Town of Raymond – Ongoing management and operation of the facility 
 

 
RULES 
 

• The Town Manager shall be responsible for setting the rules for the use of the facility. 

• The rules shall be posted at Raymond Beach. 
 
 
PARKING 
 

• Restrict parking within ten feet (10’) of paved roadway and declare an area two hundred 
feet (200’) along Route 302 on both sides of the road which is to be closed to parking and 
marked with signage. 

 
 
 


